
BIG NEWS! 
 

BABY CUSTER COMING 
JULY 2025! 
It is with great joy I get to 
inform everyone that my 
husband, Casey, and I are 
expecting our first child 
together. We are beyond 
excited and ready for this 
new chapter to begin. 

With that said, the office 
may have even weirder 
hours than usual. Rest 
assured, our lovely 
secretary, and world’s best 
grandmother, will still be 
coming in to check 
messages and receive 
payments from the drop 
box on a regular/daily 
basis. I will mostly be 
working from home for the 
first few months post-
partum. For emergencies, 
please use our email:  

serenityhillsrealestate@gm
ail.com 

We will also be checking 
the texting app regularly: 

830-582-8040. You can 
make requests for in 
person meetings that will 
be by appointment only. 

Thank you everyone for the 
well wishes! Please have 
patience as we navigate 
through this new territory! 

- Taylor Custer 
 

Summer 2025 
Serenity Hills Newsletter 
Summer has officially arrived! We hope everyone had a great school 
year, and congratulations to the Senior Class of 2025! May your futures 
be bright and prosperous, full of love, laughter, and life! 

 

Points to Remember 
o Kids are out of school, which means: SLOW DOWN, 

LOOK TWICE, STOP AT STOP SIGNS, etc.. Kids will be 

out-and-about riding bikes and playing outside. 

Please take extra precaution when driving around 

the park! 

o Kids are NOT allowed to play at the mailboxes, up 

by the water tower, or on the office decks. 

o We are in a severe drought! The following items 

are prohibited: SPRINKLERS, SWIMMING POOLS/KIDDY 

POOLS, HOTTUBS, WASHING VEHICLES, PLAYING WITH 

WATER HOSES.  

o Unsupervised and feral children will be given a 

litter of kittens, mullet haircuts, a case of Red Bull, 

and be sent back home. 

I am trying to get the old, rundown basketball goals 

removed and replaced with new goals. TBC… 
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